


Event Report: Movie Screening Session on Gender Sensitization

Date: 14th March, 24

Organizer: Department of Sciences - ProgramMathematics

Number of Participants: 45

The Department of Sciences - Program Mathematics organized a movie screening event on gender
sensitization on 14th March, 24. The primary objective of the event was to raise awareness and
stimulate conversations on prevalent gender stereotypes and biases in society.

The event commenced with an introductory session focusing on the concept of gender sensitization.
Attendees were briefed on the significance of understanding and challenging gender norms and
stereotypes. The audience was encouraged to introspect and reflect on their own encounters and
perceptions concerning gender roles.

Following the introduction, an interactive activity was conducted where participants were asked to
jot down 2-3 stereotypes they had encountered in their lives. These stereotypes were then shared
and discussed among the attendees, offering valuable insights into the pervasive nature of gender
biases across different spheres of life.

Subsequently, participants engaged in a detailed discussion on the shared examples, delving into the
root causes of gender stereotypes and their ramifications on individuals and society. Strategies and
initiatives to promote gender sensitization at the college level were also explored, with an emphasis
on the pivotal role of education and awareness-raising endeavors.

The highlight of the event was the screening of the documentary "India's Daughter," which shed light
on the issue of gender-based violence and discrimination prevalent in India. The documentary
catalyzed further discussions, evoking emotions and fostering contemplation on the imperative
need for societal transformation.

The event concluded on an affirmative note, with participants expressing their dedication to
nurturing a more inclusive and equitable environment within the college community. It served as a
poignant reminder of the collective obligation to challenge gender stereotypes and endeavor toward
gender equality.

In summary, the movie screening event on gender sensitization organized by the Department of
Sciences - Program Mathematics was a resounding success. It facilitated meaningful dialogue,
encouraged introspection, and motivated participants to undertake proactive measures toward
fostering a more gender-inclusive society.






